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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
With the changing of the fees will just kill the businesses in t or c and elephant butte. Most
likley just kill the towns. I guess if you all dont ever want these towns to grow your heading in
the right direction. 
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